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Have your say on the future of Camden 
 

Residents are invited to have their say on Council’s draft Local Strategic Planning Statement. 

 

The Local Strategic Planning Statement (LSPS) is a 20-year planning vision, emphasising land use, 

transport and sustainability objectives to demonstrate how the Camden LGA will change to meet the 

community’s needs over the next 20 years. 

 

After three months of community and stakeholder consultation, the draft LSPS revolves around four main 

themes including infrastructure and collaboration, liveability, productivity and sustainability. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli said the community’s feedback is paramount to the final LSPS. 

 

“Retaining the rural character, protecting our heritage, natural assets, improved public transport connections, 

opportunities to work locally and family friendly public spaces were the key priorities to come out of initial 

community feedback,” Cr Fedeli said. 

 

“The Camden area is so rich in beauty and history, so it’s vital we create these documents to ensure we 

protect what’s unique about our area and provide and plan for needs of our current and future generations.  

 

 “I encourage residents to have their say on the document which will help shape the future of Camden Local 

Government Area.”  

 

The draft LSPS will be on public exhibition in late July and will be available to be viewed at Council’s 

Administration Building or online at www.camden.nsw.gov.au by searching “Matters on exhibition”. 
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